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Theme of the 
Month:

“Under The 
Sea”

Classroom News
Dear Parents,
The children really enjoyed our last month
theme: “People who help us &
Transportation.” They loved playing in our
role-play area and dressing-up. We also
really enjoyed our “Earth Day” celebrations.

This month our Nursery theme will be
“Under the Sea.” The children will learn to
name and recognize different sea creatures.
They will finger paint the ocean to prepare
the layout for a colorful array of fish and
other creatures. They will create their fish
and sea life by using a variety of art
materials including paint, foil, paper plates,
crape paper etc. They will count shells and
explore water activities.

We believe this will be interesting
and fulfilled learning activities for
all our children.



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers 

Happy Birthday to:
Nursery A:

Huassain Badar
Mahmood

Nursery B:
Maryam

Nursery C:
Zainab Fadhel

Husain Ali

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

♪ “1, 2, 3, 4, 5 Once I couth a fish alive…” 

♪ “All the fish are swimming
in the ocean...” 

♪ “The octopus song...” 

♪ “The sea...” 

♪ “A hole in the bottom of the sea...” 

♪ “Ten little fishes...

Reminders

Colors:
“Black”

Shape:
“Star”

Numbers:
- counting 1 to 10
- Big, Small 
- Large, Long 

Letters:
b, J, z

Please ensure your child bring water to 
school daily.

Healthy snacks are encouraged. No chips, 
sweets or chocolates are allowed please.

Please ensure school bags contain a 
change of clothes in case of any 

accidents.
For children wearing nappies please 

ensure you put some nappies in bags.
Please write your child’s name on the 
inner tag of the jacket, hats, scarfs…

Thank you


